
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE FOR ALL HWSETA SERVICE PROVIDERS TO BE REGISTERED WITH THE 
COMPANIES AND INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY COMMISSION. 
 
In terms of the company Act 2008 which came into effect on 01 May 2011, and the Close 
Corporation Act 1984, all entities are required by Law to submit annual returns to the 
Companies and Intellectual Property Commission (CIPC). The annual return is a statutory 
return and therefore MUST be complied with, as failure to do so may result in the de-
registration of your entity, which has the effect that the juristic personality is withdrawn and 
the company or Close Corporation ceases to exist. 
 
 HWSETA will ONLY be doing business with service providers that are registered with the 
Companies and Intellectual Property Commission annually.  
 
Thanking you for your co operation in this important matter. 

 


